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   Holy Trinity C of E Primary
                    NEWSLETTER – 21.04.23

         www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                 E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                                       @htseaton (twitter)
 Dates for Your Diary
1st May
 
School Closed Bank Holiday
8th May

School Closed Bank Holiday

9th May

School Reopens

9th -12th May 

Y6 SATS 

25thMay 
School Closes for Half Term Holidays & PD Days
8th June

School Reopens

21st July
School Closes for Summer Holidays

4th Sept

School Reopens

27th Oct
School Closes for Half Term Holidays
6th Nov


School Reopens

19th Dec 
School Closes for Christmas Holidays
3rd Jan 2024

School Reopens 
The King’s Coronation

We will be celebrating the King’s Coronation in school on Friday 4th May.  There will be more information on this to follow next week.

Stamps

Holy Trinity Church are collecting used stamps for the RNIB (Royal National Institute of Blind people).  They are helping to raise money by recycling something that we would normally throw away.  Please send stamps into school and we will pass them on.  Thank you for your support.

Strike Action Thursday 27th April                              & Tuesday 2nd May
Further to the information which has been emailed out this week regarding the NEU strike action please note the following:
All school-registered children of compulsory school age in classes open on days when strike action is being taken are still required to attend school, regardless of parental choice or the closure of other classes in school.  This also includes all identified Pupil Premium pupils.
We have followed the guidance from the DFE, Unions and the Trust, and our risk assessment for contingency planning on strike days has identified that we only have the capacity to provide supervision for a limited number of eligible pupil premium pupils, so unfortunately, we are unable to provide childcare for any other children on Thursday, 27th April & Tuesday, 2nd May.
Please monitor your emails for any further updates.

Parent View

We would encourage all parents to spend a few moments completing Parent View for our school at hhttps://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.  The mini survey has 10 questions and takes around 5 minutes to complete.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








